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From: Lisa Grigg (Communities Support Assistant) <Lisa.Grigg@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 October 2023 14:39
Subject: FW: Annual Rough Sleeper Count - Volunteers needed **PLEASE SHARE WITH

YOUR TEAMS AND COLLEAGUES**

TO: Town and Parish Clerks
Good Afternoon All

Please see email below regarding this year’s Annual Rough Sleeper Count which we have been asked to
share with you.

With kind regards
Lisa

Dear Colleagues

The Annual Rough Sleeper Count will take place on the night of Monday 6" November. As we have in the last four
years we will be targeting all of the main towns throughout Cornwall and will need a large team of volunteers. With
rough sleeper numbers increasing this official count helps us to plan Rough Sleeper Services throughout Cornwall.

e The count will start at Midnight on Monday 6" November and will continue until all areas have been
covered (normally between 1 and 3 hours).

e There will be a minimum of 2, and a maximum of 3 volunteers in each team and you will have a designated
area to cover.

e Each team of volunteers will have a Team Leader who has experience of working with Rough Sleepers

e All volunteers are required to attend a Safety Briefing on Friday 3" November at New County Hall - Grenville
Room 10:00 — 11:30 OR 14:00 - 15:30 where they will be issued with a safety pack and the relevant
paperwork needed to conduct the count.

If you wish to volunteer for this year’s count Email Shirley.Hilton@ Cornwall.gov.uk and provide:

1. Your telephone number:

2. Your preferred area — to conduct the count:

3. Confirm which Safety Briefing you can attend - either: Morning session or
Afternoon session

Thank you for your continued support.

*PLEASE SHARE WITH YOUR TEAMS AND
COLLEAGUES*

Shirley Hilton | Central Resettlement Team Manager
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